
Pope Francis and the Monarch Butterfly: A Message from Creation 

Friday, May 4th at 7:00 PM, at St. John XXIII Catholic Community 

  

 

You are invited to attend this presentation by Hal Mann where he will explain what the 
Monarch butterfly teaches us about the Holy Father’s encyclical letter “Laudato Si’: On Care for 
Our Common Home.” Through the eyes of this charismatic creature, Hal will show how we are 
called to care for of all of creation, and care for our neighbors, especially the poor. 

 

 

Hal will speak at St. John XXIII Catholic Community on Friday, May 4th at 7:00 PM. Hal, a St. 
Rose parishioner, is a member of the Toledo Catholic Diocese Environmental Task Force, and an 
Ohio Certified Volunteer Naturalist. This is a family friendly event and light refreshments will be 
served. Please RSVP to Bob Clark-Phelps at 419-377-1540 or clarkphelps@verizon.net to 
reserve your seat, or if you have any questions. 


